
From: Uyen Koh 

Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 11:28 AM 
To: Padilla, Ingrid 

Subject: Re: Brisbane City Council Special Meeting to Discuss the Brisbane Baylands Monday 08/07/17, 
7:30 p.m. 

 

Dear Ms Padilla, 

Please convey to the city council that as a long time resident of Brisbane I am strongly opposed 

to the addition of 4400 housing units to our City. Our City, our government, our residents will be 

overrun by the newcomers. Brisbane will no longer be Brisbane. Thank you. 

 

Uyen Koh  

514 Callippe Court 

Brisbane, CA 94005 

 


